Public Hearing For the Fire Territory FEB 17, 2022 6:00 PM

The Town Board of the Town of Lewisville, IN, and the Franklin Township Board of Trustees met at the Houston Brick Meeting area on Feb. 17, 2022 @ 6:00 for the Public Hearing on the Fire Territory.

The Fire Dept. Attorney opened the meeting. There was discussion on how the Territory would work, also how the finances for the Territory would be obtained.

There were no comments from the audience.

Motion made to close the public hearing. Motion passed. Meeting adjourned.

John Newhouse, President

Monica Altman, Vice President

Richard Craig

Attest:

Jayaha Posey, Clerk Treasurer